
Sylvania Heights Public School Parents & Citizens Association has a

School Building Fund, registered with the Australian Taxation

Office as a Deductible Gift Recipient (DGR).

How can you help our school community

We invite you to provide a donation to the Building Fund, and invest

in our children’s future, while contributing to the proud traditions of

community involvement at Sylvania Heights Public School.

Please help us make a difference to our present and future students

to strive to achieve as we build a culture of respectful, responsible

learners at Sylvania Heights Public School.

Current and future students will enjoy the benefits of the Building

Fund with new building and improvement projects being undertaken

as sufficient funds become available.

Any size donation will be greatly appreciated. Donations over $100

will be acknowledged in the school newsletter, unless the donor

wishes to remain anonymous.

Donations to the Building Fund may be made at any time and will

assist the school to upgrade or construct new facilities.

What projects would this potentially include?

The school community has many ideas for future projects, including:
● Installation of stage lighting in the school hall for performances
● External security lighting outside the hall and walkways for

student and community events
● Extending Block F veranda roof and suitable resurfacing for

outdoor learning
● Additional building works as required to complement the school

facilities

The Building Fund is managed by the P&C Committee. Please contact

shpspandc@gmail.com for more information.

Thank you for your support!

P&C Committee

I wish to make a donation to the Sylvania Heights Public School

P&C School Building Fund. Amount $________

☐ Cash ☐ Direct Deposit (BSB: 032-258 Account: 362638)

☐ I wish for this donation to be anonymous

Sylvania Heights Public School P&C School Building Fund

Name on receipt

_______________________________________

Email

_______________________________________________

Phone

_______________________________________________

Please hand this form in to the school office
All donations over $2.00 are tax deductible

A tax-deductible receipt will be issued by the P&C

Sylvania Heights Public School Parents & Citizens Association (SHPS P&C)
66 Venetia Street Sylvania NSW 2224 Phone 02 9522 0111

mailto:shpspnc.treasurer@gmail.com

